
Christmas Adopt a Family:  
How Do I Support a Family? 
 
1. Visit the Wishing Tree in our school lobby for a tree decoration 
with a gift tag. Each tag contains a personalized wish list from a 
local family, or a general “wish list item”. 
2. Simply purchase a new, unwrapped item, along with the gift 
tag, to the office counter by December 13th. For even more 
Christmas cheer, you’re welcome to include a personalized 
Christmas Card with your gift. 
3. Our student leadership team will ensure your gifts are delivered                          
before Christmas Day! 
  

 

Food Hamper Drive  

It’s that time of year again when we collect food 
and assorted items for the Cloverdale Food Bank. 
This year we will be collecting food by division to 
ensure a wide variety of items are gathered for our families. Items will be collected in classrooms from Dec. 
2-13th after which they will be sorted and bundled in preparation for delivery  

Div. 1 – Pasta and pasta sauce  
Div. 2 – Canned meat & fish, soups 
Div. 3 – Toiletries (toothpaste, toothbrushes, soap, shampoo, deodorant etc.)                            Div. 4 – Peanut 
butter, packaged nuts, granola bars 
Div. 5 – Canned fruit & vegetables, tea and coffee 
Div. 6 – Rice, cereals, crackers 
Div. 7 – Peanut butter, packaged nuts, granola bars                                                                      Div. 8 – Toiletries 
(toothpaste, toothbrushes, soap, shampoo, deodorant etc.)                       
Div. 9 - Pasta and pasta sauce  
Div. 10 - Canned meat & fish, soups 
Div. 11 – General items (paper towel, toilet paper, dish soap & laundry soap )                                        Div. 12 – 
Peanut butter, packaged nuts, granola bars 
Div. 13 – Canned fruit & vegetables, tea and coffee 
Div. 14 – Rice, cereals, crackers 
Div. 15 –Baby items (wipes, diapers, formula, baby food etc)                                                           Div. 16 – Baby 
items (wipes, diapers, formula, baby food etc) 



 

Do you have any extra (good condition) 
winter jackets, boots or gloves taking up 
space in your closets? Another Surrey 
school is in desperate need for these items 
and would greatly appreciate any 
donations you can spare. Please send any 
donations to the office by Dec 13th.   

 


